
The President’s Message
Hello Footprinters, 

Another Christmas holiday has come
and gone and I pray that everyone enjoyed a
great holiday season and received everything
they wanted from Santa.  A New Year has
begun and as with every New Year we
should strive to make it better than the last.

I am looking forward to spending 2014 with all the
Footprinters in our Chapter and I know that Claudia will
find some outstanding guest speakers for this comming year. 

Now that we are through the holiday season and into the
second half of our physical year; there are three issues your
Officers and Board of Directors will be dealing with.  They
are:  (1) Identifying replacement Officers and Directors for
our Chapter for this coming year.  I will be appointing a
nominating committee shortly because the elections take
place in the April 2014 timeframe.  I am hopeful that some
new blood will step forward and volunteer for any of our

positions. (2) I will be having a board meeting in the near
future to identify how and where we (the Chapter) will be
distributing its available funds and (3)  At our next board
meeting we will also begin the planning process for our
annual Members Appreciation Picnic to be held in the July
2014 timeframe.  

I will see you at the next meeting which will be held at the
Carson Nugget in Carson City on January 16 2014. 

David

From the Secretary-Treasurer
Greetings My Fellow Footprinters,

Well, here we are once again preparing
for Christmas and the New Year.  Great
fun each and every year.

Nadine and I will be doing some
traveling this January and will be absent
from the January meeting.  Ray Hoyt has

graciously volunteered to fill in for me.  
I will be accepting RSVP's till January 5th at my e-mail

address, w13n7starview@gmail.com. After that Ray Hoyt (e-
mail rhoyt@charter.net ) will be taking your reservations.

Finally, Nadine and I wish you and yours a very Merry
Christmas and a happy and prosperous New Year.

Walt

Please call

YES
or

NO
by 1/09 for

the 1/16
meeting!

Walt Nowosad         267-9099 

Ray Hoyt                 267-4355

Or RSVP via IFA website at:
http://cvfootprint.org

CCaarrssoonn  VVaalllleeyy
FFoooottpprriinntteerr
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Vice Presidents’ Stuff
Hello from the 1st Vice President
Our December 8th "Fun Meeting" at the
Hoyt's home was just that. The food was great
(I ate more than my share).  The company
was wonderful and Larna and Ray are always
a joy to be around.

Our next meeting will be held on Thursday January 16,
2014 at the Carson Nugget in Carson City.  Social hour is at
5:50 pm.  The meeting will come to order and dinner will be
served at 6:30 pm.  Cost will be $l9.00.

Try to bring a guest and a Pot 'O' Gold gift and a friend.
Also, remember to RSVP by January 9th to get your name
entered into the drawing for a free dinner.

Below are the next three meetings
Thursday February 20, 2014     Casino Fandango
Thursday March 20, 2014         Carson Valley Inn
Thursday April 17, 2014           Carson City Nugget

See everyone at the meeting.

.Joan

From the 2nd Vice President
Happy New Year to all: 

This last part of the year 2013-2014 with
respect to speakers, are coming to us and boy
am I happy to have it that way.  We are
thrilled to have such a great group of speakers
for this last part of the year.

January 16th at the Nugget we have been promised an
insight into a just released case involving the East Fork Fire
and Paramedic Departments.  Captain Terry Taylor is putting
together a power point presentation for us which is sure to be
informative. Article  Jan 2014 

I hope you will all be able to join us. Bring your friends
and raffle gifts. Help the club make this a great year of giving
back to our community with your generosity.

Ckaudia

January Birthdays
Ronald Pierini 1
Michael Delczeg 4
Lois Howell 5
Leonard Mitchell 5
Richard Hill 13
Walter Nowosad 13
Ann Hersey 15
Celeste Pierini 20
Kathie Kasper 22
Jacie Peters 28   
Saul Stewart 31

The  Christmas
Gathering  at  the
Hoyt’s  Home
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IFA, Carson Valley Chapter #72
P.O. Box 2242
Minden, NV 89423

To:

Visit our chapter on the web at www.cvfootprint.org

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION
CARSONVALLEY CHAPTER #72, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
President                                   David Aymami                                 720-1434
1st Vice President                        Joan McDonnell 882-8064
2nd Vice President                       Claudia Lowe 267-5630
Secretary-Treasurer                      Walter Nowosad                                267-9099
Sergeant-at-Arms                        Kathie Kasper     267-5385
Immediate Past President              Charlene Spinner 267-4901
Grand Director                            Ray Hoyt 267-4355
3 Year Director Betty Miller 782-7935
2 Year Director Ron Pierini 783-0602
2 Year Director Bayan Lewis 782-8068
2 Year Director Larry Gray 783-9759
1 Year Director                            Phil Kasper 782-5385

BOARD APPOINTMENTS
Newsletter Editor                         Larry Gray 783-9759
Chapter Webmaster                      Don McRoberts 267-0025

CHAPTER PAST PRESIDENTS

1991-92 Bill Depew, Charter
1992-93 Doug Tucker
1993-94 Eston “Red” Baker

deceased
1994-95 Bill Shay
1995-96 Ray Hoyt
1996-97 Lon A. Curtis,

deceased
1997-98 Elza Turkington,

deceased
1998-99 Bob Minton
1999-00 Rodney Snead
2000-01 Fred Hersey
2001-02 Clay Hill
2002-03 Grady Goodwin,

deceased
2003-04 Dorman Dane
2004-06 Phil Kasper
2006-08 Larry Gray
2008-10    Claudia Lowe
2010-12 Bayan Lewis
2012-13    Charlene Spinner
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